
ELECTION BOARD MEETING 

June 22, 2022 

 
 
 The Greene County Election Board meeting was brought out of recess at 
9:00 am by Chairman Mike Belding in the first-floor meeting room of the 
County Office Building. Others in attendance were: Commissioner Betsy 
McClure, Commissioner Blair Zimmerman, Solicitor Robert Grimm and 
Judy Snyder. 
 
 Chairman Mike Belding called to order the recessed June 8, 2022 
Election Board meeting. 
 
Old Business:    
 
Commissioner Betsy McClure made the motion and Commissioner Blair 
Zimmerman the second to approve the minutes from the June 8, 2022 
meeting.  Vote unanimous. 
 
New Business:   
 
Commissioner Betsy McClure made the motion and Commissioner Blair 
Zimmerman the second to approve the Re-Certification of Election 
Returns from the May 17, 2022 Primary, which includes totals related 
to the previously 17 segregated undated ballots as ordered by the 
federal and state courts.  Vote unanimous. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
ADJOURNMENT – Commissioner Betsy McClure made the motion and 
Commissioner Blair Zimmerman the second to approve to recess the 
Election Board Meeting until October 20, 2022.  Vote unanimous. 


